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March 15, 2020 

 
Dear Genesis Learning Center Family: 

Together, we are facing a health crisis in our community. To further support the Governor’s request for 

social distancing, the Y will close our facility to members effective Sunday, March 15th at 5pm.  

However, the Genesis Learning Center will remain open during this time, unless we are mandated to 

close.  This care is optional for families who feel comfortable sending their child to care or who are in 

need of child care during this time.  If current circumstances are causing financial hardship, please 

contact me directly so we can work together to resolve the situation.  When bringing a child to the 

Genesis Learning Center for care, you will need to enter and leave the building through the doors 

under the awning facing 2nd Street (the Faith room doors).  All other entrances to the YMCA will be 

closed until the facility reopens.  As always, we will be diligent in handwashing, and cleaning and 

disinfecting throughout the day. 

Please note that St. Patrick’s Day parties, Spring Photos, and Butterbraid delivery have been postponed 

until further notice.  We are also not able to offer swim lessons or school lunches during this time. 

The YMCA facility closure will extend until state officials and health experts advise our leadership that 

it is wise to resume normal operations. Visit our website for additional closure details and information. 

We appreciate your understanding as we navigate these unchartered waters. We encourage all our 

members to heed the advice of the CDC and state authorities while also leaning on your faith. 

Philippians 4:6-7 tells us, “Be anxious for nothing, but in everything by prayer and supplication, with 

thanksgiving, let your requests be made known to God; and the peace of God, which surpasses all 

understanding, will guard your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.” 

Please contact me by email, phone, or Remind message if you have any additional questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Walker, Youth Development Director 

karen.w@waynesboroymca.org 

717-655-0518 


